

2019-03-07 Meeting notes

Date

07 Mar 2019

Attendees

- [Jenn Colt](#)
- Chloe
- Dianne
- Jasmine

Goals

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
			<ul style="list-style-type: none">• From last meeting:<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ user-0b855 and Dianne Dietrich will coordinate lightning session on migrations◦ user-0b855 will work on external speaker coordination
			<p>Summer Bash</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">• programming for June and July<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ something like code club<ul style="list-style-type: none">▪ file structure?▪ bash?▪ processes?◦ something with collab

Action items

- ☒ [user-0b855](#) and [Dianne Dietrich](#) will prep slides for people to use and invite.
- ☒ [user-0b855](#) will talk to Dusty
- ☒ [Chloe McLaren](#) and [Dianne Dietrich](#) will work on Summer Bash
- ☐ [Jenn Colt](#) will pick up the research into other institutions' metadata CE